

## KEEPING IN TOUCH Presbyterian Women of The Peaks

March 2022 Edition





Hello, Peaks Presbyterian Women!

## DUE TO COVID CONCERNS, THE DIFFICULT DECISION HAS BEEN MADE TO CANCEL THE SPRING GATHERING.

ARE YOU READY FOR A PW TOGETHER IN SERVICE MISSION CHALLENGE?

In lieu of the Spring Gathering, the Coordinating Team—led by the Missions Coordinator, Betty Oliver—is challenging each individual congregation to participate in a "new book" mission project for children preschool through third grade.

PW groups in the congregations are encouraged to plan a "new book drive" and to donate the collection of new books to a charitable organization of their own choosing in the community in which the church serves.

## WHAT BETTER WAY TO FULFILL THE PW PURPOSE THAN TO SUPPORT THE MISSION OF THE CHURCH!

Not only will the new books be a blessing for children but also a great opportunity for PW to serve together meaningfully during this pandemic. One new children's book, although a little expensive, offered by the Missions Coordinator for consideration and inclusion in the book collection is titled *It Starts with Me!* The book is written by Dr. Bernice A. King, the daughter of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. While it focuses on spreading love, the book embraces so much more.

After your Together In Service (TIS) mission project is completed, we ask that you mail or email a brief description of the undertaking to be shared in a future newsletter.

Email: bjboliver09@gmail.com

Mail: Betty Oliver

2212 Oriole Place Lynchburg, VA 24503

